
____________________________________________________________________________________________

June 2nd, 1924,

Dr. C. 21. Hinoks, 
102 College Street, 
Toronto, Ont.

My dear Dr. Hincks“-
Thank you for the Information contained In your letter of May 29th.
Martin had already told me of 

the success you had with the Rockefeller Foundation. 
I congratulate you and know the money will he put 
to good service. McGill will do anything possible to help.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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